
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,     
 

WHITEHOUSE FARM TRIP 
PACKED LUNCH 

 
All children in Reception are eligible for universal free school meals.  School will provide children with a 
balanced and healthy packed lunch, unless you inform us this is not required and you will be providing your 
child with one from home. 
 
Please return the slip below for your child by 9th November you DO NOT require a school packed lunch. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Nelson and The Early Years Team 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

WHITEHOUSE FARM TRIP 
PACKED LUNCH 

 
 

Child’s name ………………………………………………………………….    Class …………………. 
 
 
Please return this slip for your child by 9th November if you DO NOT require a school packed lunch. 
 
 
My child will bring their own packed lunch from home  


